From: "Robert D. Maldonado" <robertma@csufresno.edu>
To: "Thomas Holyoke" <tholyoke@csufresno.edu>
Cc: "Paul Beare" <pbeare@csufresno.edu>, "Frederick Nelson" <fnelson@csufresno.edu>
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 3:18:20 PM
Subject: Liberal Studies Department Proposal

Dear Tom,

At our meeting of Feb 15, the University Budget Committee reviewed the proposal for a new Department of Liberal Studies and is pleased to support it from a budget perspective. 

Sincerely,

Robert D. Maldonado, Ph.D.
Professor, Philosophy Department
California State University, Fresno
2380 E Keats Ave MB 105
Fresno, CA 93740-8024
559-278-2879
559-278-2621 Dept Office
559-278-6484 FAX
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